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State of New York

Authorities Budget Office

P.O. Box 2076

Albany, New York 12220-0076

To Whom it May Concern:

Elm & Carlton Streets | Buffalo, New York 14263
1-800-ROSWELL (1-800-767-9355)
RosweliPark.org | AskRoswell@RoswellPark.org

Authorities Budget Office

AUG g 5 2024

RECEIVED

Pursuant to New York State Public Authorities Law Section 2827-a, Roswell Park Cancer Institute
Corporation hereby advises you of its intention to establish a not-for-profit corporation under the
New York Not-For-Profit corporation Law. We believe formation of this not-for-profit corporation
would be considered to be a subsidiary corporation under Public Authorities Law Section 2827-a,
and accordingly we are providing the notification required under Section 2827-a (2). The not-for-
profit corporation will be established to provide grants administration and laboratory research
staffing and other support for the research mission of Roswell Park Cancer Institute.

Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned if you have any questions or require additional

information. Thank you.
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Michael B. Sexton, Esq.
Senior Vice President & Chief Legal Officer




